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DEAR MEMBERS THE MONTHLY MEETING WAS HELD ON 2-12-96. 

GOVERNOR GENERAL: MANY TijANKS TO ALL THE MEMBERS WHO MADE THE 
VISIT BY THE GOVERNOR GENERAL A GREAT SUCCESS. THE GOVERNOR 
GENERAL HAS INVITED US TO VISIT THE GARDENS AT GOVERNMENT 
HOUSE, SO ARRANGEMENTS WILL BE MADE FOR NEXT YEAR. THESE WILL 
BE POSTED ON THE NOTICE BOARD. 

EXIT SIGNS: THESE SIGNS HAD TO BE INSTALLED BY ORDER OF THE 
BUILDING INSPECTOR. 

WINDOW TRE~S: ALL AREAS WILL BE ATTENDED TO GRADUALLY. 

CARPET: DECIDING ON TYPE/COLOUR. 

REFRIGERATORS: NEW FRIG. DONATED BY LIONS CLUB, OLD FRIG 
SOLD TO JEAN SIMPSON WHO MADE BEST OFFER OF $60. 

INSURANCE: PUBLIC LIABILITY POLICY INCREASED TO $5-000000, 
WE ARE ALSO TAKING OUT A NEW POLICY TO COVER MEMBERS UNDER 
70 YEARS OF AGE HELPING ON WORKING BEES AT THE CLUB. WE ARE 
ALSO SEEKING LEGAL ADVICE REGARDS LEASING CLUB PREMISES TO 
OUTSIDERS. 

HONORARY MEMBER: THE CLU& HAS OFFERED THIS TO MR DARCY PLATH 
FOR A PERIOD OF ONE YEAR: DARCY A MEMBER OF THE LIONS CLUB 
WAS A GREAT HELP TO US REGARDS THE NEW EXTENSION, HE WAS OUR 
HONORARY ARCHITECT. 

NEW EXTENSION: WE ARE CONSULTING MEMBERS REGARDING USE OF 
THE NEW ROOM. 

THANK YOU TO MYRA AND THE CRAFT GROUP FOR COVERING THE CUSHIONS. 
--------

MEMBERS ATTENDING.-,ACTIYITIES:;NEED NOT PAY FOR: EXTRA CUP OF 
TEA/COFFEE. 
COMMITTEE VOTED THAT BISCUITS WILL NOT BE SUPPLIED IN 
FUTURE BECAUSE OF STORAGE PROBLEMS AND HEALTH REGULATIONS. 
MEMBERS NOT ATTENDING ACTIVITIES WILL STILL BE ASKED TO PAY 
20c PER CUP. 

BEST WISHES FOR XMAS AND THE NEW YEAR. 

SEE YOU AT OUR XMAS PARTY ON MONDAY 9-12-1996. 

THE CLUB WILL CLOSE ON XMAS EVE AND REOPEN ON 6TH JANUARY 1997. 
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